
 Barrack Road, Bexhill on Sea, East Sussex, TN40 2AT 
01424 211696 
school@chantry.e-sussex.sch.uk 
www.chantry.eschools.co.uk 
 
Headteacher: Mrs Rebecca Reed BA (Hons) Ed. 
 

10th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 6 visit to Hastings Fire Station 
 
The children have been given an exciting opportunity to visit Hastings Fire Station for a “Safety in Action” 
session on Wednesday 15th June 2022. 
  
The visit will take place in the morning, with the children getting a coach to the fire station.  The children 
will need to be in school by 8.30am as the coach is leaving promptly at 8.45am. They will return to school in 
time for lunch. If your child needs a school dinner, they must have ordered this beforehand via ParentPay.  
 
The children need to be in school uniform with sensible shoes. If it is forecast to rain, your child will need 
to bring a coat as some of the activities may take place outside. 
 
This trip has been subsidised by Hastings Fire Station and the school. 
 
Please ensure that you have completed the consent form via ParentPay. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Miss S Francis 
Year 6 Teacher 
 
     
 


